



28 November 2022

Professor Timothy Jones
Perth Children's Hospital
Northern Entrance, 15 Hospital Avenue
Nedlands Western Australia 6009

Dear Professor Jones

PRN: RGS0000003688

Project Title: Assessment of closed loop technology in young children with type 1 diabetes

Thank you for submitting the Amendment Form dated 17/10/2022 for the above project. The submission was reviewed by the Child and Adolescent Health Service Human Research Ethics Committee on the 17 November 2022 and the submission has been approved.

This approval covers the following documents:

Document	Version	Version Date
HyCLIP Protocol	9	07/11/2022

Approval has been provided by the HREC in accordance with the HREC Terms of Reference and Standard Operating Procedures which are available on the HREC's website.

As the CPI you must ensure that the project is conducted at all sites under the conditions of approval for this project. The next report for this project is due on 11 December 2022.

This letter constitutes ethical approval only.

Governance approval is required for all sites with ethical approval to conduct this project, a copy of this letter must be made available to all site PIs to obtain authorisation from their site.

If you require further information, please contact the HREC Office on (08) 6456 5243 or CAHS. Ethics@health.wa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Dr Simon Wood

Executive Director Medical Services

Compassion

On behalf of the Child and Adolescent Health Service Human Research Ethics committee

Healthy kids, healthy communities

Neonatology | Community Health | Mental Health | Perth Children's Hospital

Excellence Collaboration Accountability

Equity

Respect